
 
From: DIO Ops North-PTS3e (Mccabe, Jodie C1)   
Sent: 22 June 2012 10:04  
To: Hudson, Daniel  
Subject: MOD Response to Consultation on Land Allocations DPD 
 
Good morning Dan 
 
Thank you for consulting the Defence Infrastructure Organisation (DIO), 
on behalf of the Ministry of Defence (MOD) on SLDC’s Land Allocations 
DPD. 
 
I have discussed your letters with colleagues and have considered whether 
there are any impacts as a result of the document on Defence interests.  
I can confirm that there are no significant Defence sites within your 
District and as a result MOD has no comments to make on the document. 
 
Given the lack of Defence sites within your area, it is unlikely that we 
will have any significant comments to make on future consultations.  
However we will need to continue to review consultation documents, 
particularly from a safeguarding point of view (for example in relation 
to policies relating to renewable energy), therefore I would be grateful 
if you could please keep me on your consultation database. 
 
Regards, 
Jodie 
 
Jodie McCabe 
Senior Town Planner 
Professional & Technical Services  
 
Defence  
Infrastructure  
Organisation 
Kingston Road, Sutton Coldfield, West Midlands, B75 7RL 
 


